
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 8/23/2024 
 

Re:      Main Street Hawk Signal 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

Staff spoke with NCDOT on the location of the Hawk Signal. Town Council had originally 

stated they would like it at the intersection of Cranford and Main St. However, after discussion 

with NCDOT they are recommending that the Town consider placing the Hawk Signal between 

Cranford and Jack Hughes Lane on the attached map. Ultimately it is up to Town Council on its 

placement.  
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